
Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioners 
District #1 

P.O. Box 267 
New Egypt, New Jersey 08533 

 
MINUTES 

7/21/25 
 

The regular meeting of the Plumsted Township Board of Fire Commissioners was held 
on Monday July 21st, 2025. In compliance with the Open Public Meetings Act, Chairman 
Brady announced that the notice of his meeting was contained in the annual meeting 
schedule furnished to The Trenton Times, and The Trentonian. Posted on the Municipal 
bulletin board and filed with the municipal clerk. 
 The Meeting was brought to order at 7:00 pm 
 
PRESENT: Robert Brady, Kent Amburgey, John Gaskill, Bill Pippen and 
Kenneth Hagen 
ABSENT: Suzy Heller 
 
 MINUTES: A motion was made by Ken Hagen and seconded by Kent 
Amburgey to approve minutes. Motion was passed with the following roll 
call: Brady-yes, Hagen-yes, Amburgey-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes  
TREASURERS’ REPORT: Postponed until next meeting 
CORRESPONDENCE: None 
OLD BUSINESS: The following were discussed: 

 Still waiting on parts for A/C for 3911 
 Discussed 3918 
 New Truck- will have letting proofs in a couple of days for approval. 

Will be sent a final bill for payment 
 Discussed election deadline 

BUDGET: 
 
NEW BUSINESS: The following items were discussed: 

 Kent Amburgey mentioned the vehicles sitting out back, would like to 
see gone, possibly used for a drill 
 

CHIEF REPORT: The following report was given by Jodi Byrne: 
 Insurance renewal complete 
 New gear has been delivered 
 No update for Jones Rd fire 



EMS REPORT: The following report was presented by EMS Captain Jodi 
Byrne: 

 3907- broke down during a call- plastic fitting to radiator broke, 
replaced part 

 Derek Krum will be sworn in at the 8/4/25 meeting 
 
PUBLIC: Mayor Bowen mentioned that 3 new police officers were hired, 
swearing in will be 7/23/25, will be fully staffed 
National Night Out will be on 8/5/25 
Kent asked about Lennar money, we never received any; Mr. Bowen said 
that $1.1 million was used to balance the budget 
 
ADJOURNMENT:  A motion was made by Kent Amburgey and seconded 
by Ken Hagen to adjourn meeting. Motion was passed with the following 
roll call: Brady-yes, Hagan-yes, Amburgey-yes, Gaskill-yes and Pippen-yes 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:17 pm 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted; 
 
 
 
Barbara Brady 
Secretary 


